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September 19, 2011 

 

To All Whom This May Concern: 

 

I write to recommend Sandra Wilson for any position for which Sandi qualifies.  Sandi has been 

a faithful, competent and dedicated employee of Maricopa County for over 18 years. 

 

Sandi has served as Deputy County Manager since 1998 with primary responsibility to oversee 

the County’s $2.2 billion budget.  Sandi also has direct responsibility for the departments of the 

Office of Management and Budget, Workforce Management and Development, Office of 

Enterprise Technology, Risk Management, Correctional Health Services, Business Strategies and 

Health Care Programs, and Research and Reporting. 

 

From December 2008 and through February 2009, she served as acting County Manager, and 

always maintains the highest professional standards.  I believe she has served the people of 

Maricopa County in her capacity as Deputy County Manager despite tremendous and 

extraordinarily adverse circumstances beginning in 2006. 

 

As an elected board member of the Maricopa County Board of Supervisors, I have personally 

observed Sandi’s professionalism and outstanding service to the people of Maricopa County.  It 

is based on those personal observations that I recommend Sandi Wilson without reservation for 

any executive position in the private or public sector. 

 

For additional information or comments, please feel free to contact me directly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Fulton Brock 

Supervisor 

District One 

 


